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The Town of Mammoth Lakes Office of Outdoor Recreation has prepared a report of data collected at 
recreation access points during the winter months. Infrared and magnetic counters are deployed and 
maintained under a contractual agreement with MLTPA at 8 sites during the winter/snow months. 3 of these 
counters are located along the groomed Nordic trails at Shady Rest Park. 2 magenetic vehicle counters are 
located at Shady Rest Park and Sherwins Trailhead and operate year round. Additionally there are counters 
at the winter sherwins access points at Mill City, Lake Mary Road Closure and the Sherwins Bootpack. 
Data for this season is shown as well as winter count data going back to the winter of 2019 for comparison 
purposes.  


